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October 16, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear HTSD Community, 
 
I am excited to introduce our new, redesigned district website which will provide 
you with quick and easy access to the information you are looking for as a 
community member, parent, student, or staff member. I’d like to thank the HTSD 
Technology Department as well as the many staff members across the district who 
made this transition possible and who will continue to build out the website with 
new and relevant information.  
 
Starting the week of November 13th, teacher webpages will also be accessible 
from the main district website.  Earlier this fall, many teachers attended training 
sessions to learn about the features of the new site; additional training will be 
provided over the next few weeks.   
 
Take some time to visit our new district website and see what it has to offer at 
www.hamilton.k12.nj.us. As we move forward with the new site, please let us 
know what we can do to enhance your experience. Please use the following 
Google Form to provide feedback.   
 
Sincerely,  

Scott Rocco 
Scott R. Rocco, Ed.D.  
 
 
 

http://www.hamilton.k12.nj.us/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd8ZmYOiB-D_kEauzx8jbffnfmEL5eiQ_F2K15dXisFKpSzRg/viewform?usp=sf_link

